
Mountain Plains Heritage Park Minutes          Board of Directors            August 27, 2020 

 

Mountain Plains Heritage Park board, met on August 27, 2020 at the Buffalo City Park with the 
following members in attendance: Christy Kessler, George Korhel, Megan Boggs, Rick Durfee and 
Vicky Gearhart.  

Christy advised the members of deposits and bills paid that had been made since the meeting on July 
21st 

There was no correspondence received. 

The Lutheran Church held a dedication ceremony at MPHP for the bench and Lutheran sign near the 
Wyoming Railroad Terminus Site on August 22nd.  The Lutheran Church made a donation to MPHP 
which was appreciated.  

The final 2021 Electronic budget was submitted to the State of Wyoming Department of Audit. 
Working on the Budget Publication Notices that are due on September 30, 2020.  

Discussed the trail erosion, and it was decided to contact John Zorbus to see if he could repair it. 
Vicky will contact John and advise him to go look at the erosion and to see what needs to be done to 
repair it. Also, the VFW memorial rock up at the upper parking lot had been vandalized to the point it 
could not be repaired. Vicky will speak with Doug Brothers, commander for the VFW, with the option 
of replacing the rock with a wooden plaque which will be made by Rick Durfee.  

Rick Durfee repaired the chain in the upper parking lot. Rick advised he would make a wooden plaque 
to put the Jo Robinson sign on the swing near the lower parking lot which had fallen off of the swing.  

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 5:45 pm. Next meeting will be held 
October 7th at 4:30 pm.   

 Respectfully Submitted  

Vicky Gearhart 


